
 

Watering Restrictions in  
Huron East  

 

 

 

 

Due to high water demands on our system during the summer months (May 
1st - October 31st), and in an effort to promote good water conservation 
practices, we request all residents in the communities of Brucefield, Brussels, 
Egmondville, Seaforth and Vanastra to refrain from excessive outdoor water 
usage (watering of lawns, washing vehicles, filling of pools etc.) 

 

We also request that outdoor watering take place as follows:  

• EVEN numbered houses - water on EVEN numbered days  
• ODD numbered houses - water on ODD numbered days 

Please restrict watering on your day between 7:00 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. and 
7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 


